
 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER                           Week ending  11h  July 2025 
 

 

This week in preschool we have continued to focus on getting ready for the transition to 

Reception class in September, sharing stories and talking about how we feel.  

 

The children have been practicing for their Harris Fest performance with Mr Baines the 

music teacher and we joined Key Stage 1 to do this altogether. We had lots of fun! 

As well as this the children have started to learn a special song to sing for their families 

at next week’s Preschool Graduation on Thursday 17th July. Please see your School 

Spider messages for details. ALL preschool children are invited to attend regardless of 

their usual sessions! 

 

Year 6 invited us to watch their final rehearsal of Mary Poppins on Wednesday 

afternoon. The children enjoyed watching the singing and dancing and it was lovely to 

take part in another whole school activity and to give the preschool children a view into 

the wider school life.  

 

 

Happy weekend! The Pre-School Team 😊 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Things to Remember: 
 

• Please remember to pre-order your child’s 

school dinner. 

• PE session with Mr Ridge every Friday 

morning. Please provide appropriate 

footwear (trainers/pumps) as we will be 

using the school field. 

• In hot weather please ensure that you apply 

suncream to your child before arriving at 

Preschool & provide a sun hat/cap. 

 

Please visit our new page on our website, all about 

how you can prepare your child for Reception. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

 

Molly 

 

 

 

 

Our photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Pre-School: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/10789

